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Comments: | have visited Alaska many time in my 70 years of life. It is truly the only remaining wilderness in
America. Changing the rule on cabins in wilderness areas is not in the best interest of the American people.
Allowing renewals for the remaining lifetime of cabin owners offspring was a fair handling of their original rights. It
is not time to make these cabins a perpetual privilege of the few. All American's need their privilege to enjoy
wilderness where it still exists.

Please don't make this policy change to allow the cabins in wilderness forever.

Sincerely, Deane Wang



